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The last sentence of paragraph 1 should read as follows:  

The Permanent Mission of the United States has also communicated in its letter that there have been 
recent changes in its plutonium and fuel cycle policy and has included a Revised Plutonium and Fuel 
Cycle Policy Statement to update the Statement provided with the report submitted by the United 
States for 2007. 
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